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From: Alan Curran 

Sent: 27 August 2017 11:22

To: LocalPlan

Subject: Comment on Proposed Modifications to the Telford and Wrekin Local Plan

Categories: Gaye

Dear Sir, 

                I have read the proposed amendments to the plan made by Mr Michael Hetherington. 

                It is pleasing to see that references MM34, MM36 and MM57 acknowledge the necessity to help facilitate 

the potential of the re-establishment of the Shrewsbury and Newport Canal.  

The inclusion of this heritage asset must remain as part of the local plan.  

It is also noted that the changes proposed also ensure that the restoration of the canal does not adversely 

impact on other safe guarded assets.  This is something that the S & N C Trust actively pursue. 

 

I would like to offer my support to the modifications proposed. 

 

Thank You 

Alan Michael Curran  
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